
 

Parent Survey  

Exceptional Student Education 

Your Input is Important 
Each year, the Florida Department of Education (FDOE) conducts a survey designed to 

provide FDOE and the United States Department of Education, Office of Special 
Education Programs, with information on how well Florida’s schools are partnering with 

parents and promoting parent involvement in their child’s education.  The survey is 
open to all parents of children with an individual educational plan (IEP) receiving ESE 

services from preschool age through grade 12. 

 

The 2024/2025 ESE Parent Survey is open beginning February 2025 and will close on 
6/30/2025.  The survey can be completed on the web or mobile phone by visiting:  

2025 ESE Parent Survey 
Your responses will help guide efforts to improve services and results for children and 

families.  All information provided will remain confidential.  You may submit one online 
survey for each child receiving services. 

https://fldoepaads.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_881xTFo6E6C6ZJI

